
 
 
11-6-2020     Veteran’s Day SEL 
 
 
Happy Friday Lake Forest parents, I’m back with updates and information. 
 
All district schools will administer a Social Emotional Self-evaluation survey to all 
3-12 graders on Nov. 13 as part of our continuing effort to improve the school 
environment. If you would like your child to opt out (meaning not take it), please 
go to the Lake Forest website homepage and click on the Opt-Out letter link. You 
may call Ms Palau, our school’s guidance counselor if you have any questions. 
 
 
Tuesday evening at 5:30 we will be conducting our monthly SAC meeting. You 
may park and enter through the front office or join us virtually, the link is on our 
website under the SAC information tab. 
  
Next Wed. Nov 11, is Veteran’s day and there will be no school in observance of 
this holiday! 
 
Report cards will be issued on Nov. 12th and can be found on Virtual Counselor. 
 
Finally, Students were directed to take their laptops home for the weekend. 
Please make sure you child returns with the laptop and charger next week. 
We ask that you watch the local news for possible impact from Tropical Storm Eta 
as we move through the weekend! If the storm is set to impact the school, I will 
send another parent link phone call. 
 
I hope you all remain safe and please enjoy the rest of your evening! 
 


